Exhibit #4

Fall 2005 BuMP

Budget Notes

1. Shifting budget authority from materials & services major object code to personal services

The Fall 2005 BuMP includes actions to allow bureaus to shift budget authority from the materials & services major object code to personal services to obtain greater efficiency and effectiveness in operations.  The Financial Planning Division is directed to provide ongoing monitoring activities to ensure that projected efficiency and effectiveness are achieved by reducing consulting & contracted services and hiring staff to perform needed work.

The Financial Planning Division will report to Council any significant variances to program results and products

2. Making short-term investments to obtain long-term savings.

The Fall 2005 BuMP includes actions to allow bureaus to make investments in technology services in the current fiscal year based on the assumption that these investments will yield long-term cost savings in the future.  The Financial Planning Division is directed to provide ongoing monitoring activities to ensure that projected cost savings in the future are achieved.

The Financial Planning Division will report to Council any significant variances to the projected plan as appropriate.

